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8.            Oppose Thomas  Woolsey

Other Dakota  Kelly  National Career Development Month is an excellent idea.  However, more 
action  is needed than just a proclamation. 

California is entering into a serious problem with the youth not having a 
dream,  vision, and actionable plan  for their career future. 

Per Public Policy Institute of California, “ If recent trends continue, California 
is likely to face a shortage of workers with some college education but less 
than a bachelor’s degree by 2025.  In fact, the future gap among “some 
college” educated workers may be as high as 1.5 million-even larger than the 
projected one-million-worker shortage of college graduates.” 

Los Angeles County should invest in this proclamation by allowing LAC 
employees to speak at high schools  and community colleges about their 
chosen profession within the county  during the month of  November.  LAC 
employees would be coded as a regular work day
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